
From: Ken Breeman [e-mail redacted] 

Sent: Monday, September 27, 2010 7:20 PM 

To: Bilski_Guidance 

Cc: [e-mail redacted] 

Subject: Please take action to deter further software patents 


Hello, 


I am a software engineer and computer security researcher. 

Patents on computer software, especially of trivial computer concepts, 

is a burden on the academic and business communities. 


Please support a change in policy to deter further software patents. 


Thank you for your time, 

--Kenneth Breeman 
Research Assistant 


